
EATON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MONTHLY MEETING 
January 2, 2024 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 6:23 
p.m. by Chairman Kenny White on Tuesday, January 2, 2024. 
 
Present were, Chairperson Kenny White, Supervisor Bob Pitcavage, and Supervisor Jim Greenley. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, Chairman 
White made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Vice- Chair Pitcavage. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT: 
 
The report was approved of by Supervisor White.  
 
ZONING OFFICER REPORT: 
 
No report for December.  
 
VISITORS AND GUESTS: 
 
Lori Bennet spoke to the Superintendent and transportation director at the school. School Bus stop signs 
will be provided if the township will install., also that the road in front of her house should be fixed in the 
spring, as the full ditches are leading to the road washing out. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 
Supervisor Pitcavage brought up the installation of the second solar speed sign. After some discussion- it 
is hoped that an existing post could be utilized. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
The PA department of Forestry will be scheduling a meeting to discuss Miller Mtn. Supervisor Greenley 
suggested having the trucks inspected before use for regular maintenance. 
 
Checks were signed.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:49 by Chairman White, second by Vice- Chair Pitcavage. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer D. Harvey 
Eaton Township Secretary 


